
WE’RE
SORRY



Why is this disruption necessary?

We are in a climate and ecological emergency. 

Last year the United Nations warned  

that human survival depends on “rapid, 

far-reaching and unprecedented change  

in all aspects of society”.

This means, for the human race to  

survive, we need big changes fast. There  

are solutions that are economically and 

culturally possible in a short space  

of time. But we need the government  

to start the changes now, and they are  

not listening.

We need to act now. Nonviolent direct 

action is the only morally acceptable tool 

we have left to make the government 

change course. This really is our  

last chance. It’s a matter of life or death.

SORRY FOR ANY 
INCONVENIENCE

We are always concerned about inconveniencing people. 

This is why we are warning you about possible traffic 

disruptions in this area, including disruptions to bus 

services, from October 7 onwards.

Search Extinction Rebellion / Follow us on social media for updates and events

international rebellion / london / october 7
check social media for locations


